COPY.
Llopy's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

15th June, 193%.

Dear Sirs,
The Burntisland Shipbuilding Co.Ltd.
Yard No. 238,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
13th Instant relating to the plan of punping arrangements
of the above vessel,

With reference to the remarks in the
second paragraph of your communicatlon of the 10th instant,
I have to request that you will furnish me with further
details of the circumstances in which it is proposed to
carry a limited smount of water ballast in No.3 hold at
the sides of the tunnel.

I em, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

LEITH,.




